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Tis the season to be generous in your donation to the VA Hospitals and nursing 
home.  If you don’t have the VA near you contact a nursing home in your area and 
see what they need.  Call a VA representative and see what they need.  This is the 
time to have a party, play bingo or just have a visit and bring them a little present 
or Christmas card.  Some of our veterans don’t have family; Thanksgiving and 
Christmas can be a very lonely time of the year for them.  This is where we as 
volunteers can make a huge difference. It is wonderful to look at the joy on their 
faces as they open presents. They appreciate everything they get.  The most 
important part is making a difference in a veteran’s life.   
 
Merry Christmas to all and a Happy New Year 
 


